
 
                                     Captains Report 2022 
  It is with pleasure that i submit the captains report for 2022. Covid restrictions  
  are hopefully behind us and just when we thought golf would be back to normal 
  the floods came so lets hope 2023 is a better year. 
 
  We finally got to hold our major events without to many interruptions  and give 
  the sign writer some work. Congratulations to all the honour board winners. 
 
  The Pro-Am was a huge success thanks mainly to Brian and his team for 
  presenting the course the way they did under such difficult times. 
 
  Junior golf is looking very healthy thanks to our PGA professionals Shane and 
  Duncan. 
 
  I would like to take this opportunity to thank my match committee for giving  
  up their time to attend the many meetings that are held through the year.  
  Directors Shannon and Shane, match member Steve, Ladies Captain Patsy Brady 
  and Veterans Captain Gary Fydler. 
                          
                                                                   Graham Nelson 
                                                                     Captain 
   


